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Welcome	to	the	dedicated	newsletter
	for	our	travel	partners

Season's	Greetings	from	Les	Sources	de	Caudalie	&	
Les	Sources	de	Cheverny	-	Bordeaux	&	Loire	Valley

Dear	Partners,
	
Our	vineyards	are	now	beginning	their	winter	sleeps,	preparing	for	a	new	cycle	and	next
vintage.
It	 is	 also	 when	 we	 take	 time	 to	 reflect	 upon	 the	 good	 things	 we	 have…	 like	 our
partnership	with	you.
We	address	our	sincere	gratitude	and	hope	that	the	new	year	will	bring	you	happiness
and	success.
We	would	like	to	thank	you	for	your	continuous	support,	and	it	 is	truly	our	pleasure	to
welcome	your	valued	clients	in	our	Family	homes.
	
From	all	of	us	at	Les	Sources	de	Caudalie	&	Les	Sources	de	Cheverny,	we	wish	you	and
your	loved	ones,	Happy	Holidays	and	a	wonderful	year	ahead.
	
Sincerely,
	
Alice	&	Jerome	Tourbier	–	Owners

Annual	closures	for	Les	Sources	de	Caudalie	&	Les	Sources	de
Cheverny

Both	 properties	 will	 close	 from	 January
7th	to	February	7th,	2024.
	
We	look	forward	to	welcoming	again	you
or	your	clients	 to	our	vineyards	starting
from	February	8th,	2024.
	
We	 remain	 at	 your	 disposal	 to	 prepare
your	2024	trips	to	our	vineyards.	
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Les	Sources	de	Caudalie

In	the	heart	of	the	vineyards	of	Château
Smith	 Haut	 Lafitte,	 a	 Graves	 great
growth.	 Between	 vineyards	 and	 forests,
at	only	20	minutes	from	Bordeaux.

Discover	this	property

Les	Sources	de	Cheverny

Nestled	 in	 the	 forests	 and	 vineyards	 of
Loire	Valley,	 ideally	 located	 between	 the
Châteaux	 of	 Chambord,	 Blois	 and
Chenonceau.
	

Discover	this	property

Your	dedicated	sales	contact
Helene	Huang	-	Sales	Manager

Contact

This	email	was	sent	to	{{	contact.EMAIL	}}
You	have	received	this	email	as	you	are	listed	in	Les	Sources	de	Caudalie.
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